
WORSHIP SERVICES
JULY 18TH, 10:00 a.m. 

In-Person in the Family Life Center
and Online.

“Sons of Thunder”
Luke 9:51-54

JULY 25TH, 10:00 a.m. 
In-Person in the Family Life Center

and Online.
“Theirs is the Kingdom”

Matthew 4:23-24

REGULAR CHURCH HOURS:
Monday-Thursday

9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
Closed on Fridays.

WORSHIP UPDATE - Worship on July 18th, and 
25th will be in-person and online. August 1st 
worship will be online only. August 8th, 15th, 
22nd, and 29th will be in-person and online. 
Remember that we remain mask optional. 
Unvaccinated persons are asked to wear a mask 
at church events. Fully vaccinated persons may 
choose to wear or not to wear a mask. Thanks 
for your continued care. 

PHOTO HIGHLIGHTS FROMPHOTO HIGHLIGHTS FROM
VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL.VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL.

18	Chase Jones
18	Tim Sanford
18	Justin Weeks
19	Zoey Irizarry
19	Maria Jordan
20	Jackie Auville
21	 Cindy Alvarez
21	 Renee Owens
22	Lilly Faith Buzzard
22	Brian Dowless
23	Linda Collins
23	Ruth Mauldin
23	DeAnna Murray
24	 Jennifer Bryant
24	 Joshua Marshall
24	 Emily Stevenson

PLEASE HELP CELEBRATE. 
Jackie Auville will be 
celebrating her 93rd 
birthday on Tuesday, July 
20th. Let’s shower her 
with cards. Please send 
cards to:
Jackie Auville
100 Hickory Street
Apt. 400 East
Greenville, NC 27858
Thank you.

SPRC MEETING AT 3:30 P.M. ONLINE. 
FINANCE MEETING 5:00 P.M. ONLINE. 

NO TRUSTEES OR CHURCH COUNCIL MEETINGS.

REMINDER.
SUNDAY, JULY 18TH

MISSION TRIP UPDATE
A huge thank you to all the youth and adults 
from St. Andrew’s UMC, First UMC Morganton, 
and New Salem UMC for helping to make this 
year’s youth mission trip fantastic! Collectively, 
we were able to help 8 different families in 
Pender, Bladen, and Duplin counties!  Mission 
trips are so much more than service to others. 
Mission trips are about faithfulness. They are 
about discipleship.  They are about opening our 
eyes to the whole of God’s creation and people.  
They are about recentering ourselves.  They are 
about realigning our own priorities. They are 
about relationship and community building! I am 
so thankful to serve in a church that values all of 
these things. I am so thankful to have a church 
that has so many adults invested in this good, 
good work!  

Kevin Ward, Director of Family Ministries
  

CONGRATULATIONS.
Dahlia Grove raised more than $80,000 during 
our golf challenge fundraiser at Pine Lake 
Country Club on Monday, June 28th. It was a 
huge success.This will enable us to bring in 
more women to be at full capacity and to hire 
the necessary people to run our program. 
Thank you for your support.
Gayle Smith, Founder and CEO of Dahlia Grove 

Photos taken by Cheryl Broerman,
Kevin Ward, and Pat Wolfe.
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CHATTERCHATTER Sunday, July 18th, Sunday, July 18th, 
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OUR ST. ANDREW’S FAMILY IS GROWING. 
Welcome to Ashton Brewer Council, born 
Wednesday, May 26th, to Richard and Char-
lotte Council, and to Olivia Louise and Amelia 
Kate Smith, born Saturday, May 29th, to 
Richard and MaryAnne Mills-Smith. 


